
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
29th September, 2022 
 

Year 4 Reading Breakfast 
Tuesday 11th October at 9:00am — 9.45am 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As shared on the Friday newsletter over the last two weeks, we would like to invite 
you to a ’Reading Breakfast’ on Tuesday 11th October at 9.00am in our school hall.  
 
The morning will start with a parent workshop where we will share with you how to 
help your child with their reading at home and explain how we teach early reading at 
school. Your child will then come and join you where you will be able to share a book 
and enjoy some juice and tasty treats together. 
 
As this is open to the whole year group, we would be grateful if only 1 adult could  
attend per child.  We hope you will able to join us at this event. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip below.  If you are joining us, please come 
to the hall doors (through the gates next the caretaker’s cottage) and we will be 
there to welcome you in. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs J Pringle 
Key Stage 1 & English Lead 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Year 4 Reading Breakfast 
Tuesday 11th October at 9:00am — 9.45am 

 
 
 
Name of Child_________________________________ 
 
 
I am able to attend  
 
 
Signed _____________________________________Parent/Carer 


